
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

June 2018 

Dear Parents, 

 

Be Kind:  Canvey Island Arts Days 

  
Thank you for returning your slips for the Creative afternoon on Thursday 21st June.  We are looking 

forward to a busy and productive afternoon.  Thank you so much to the two parents who helped us 

prepare the walls for our new Art work that will be created next week. 

  

Year 6 pupils who are not attending Burwell House have been asked to come into school on both days in 

old clothes ready for painting and working around school. 

  

We request that the children (and parents) come to school on Thursday 21st in old clothes so that they are 

ready to paint stones for the path to forest school and to add your hand prints to the mural.  If you or your 

children have any potential allergies to the paint, please speak to the office or Miss Goldsmith and we will 

make sure that they do not touch the paints. 

  

We will swap the children into classes with siblings together ready for Thursday afternoon and as you 

arrive in school at 1.30pm, we will let you know which class your children are in.  If you have only one 

child in school, you will be able to go straight to their class after signing in. 

  

Each class will have an allocated time to put their hand print on the mural and parents and children will 

all go together to the area to do this.  It is going to be a busy afternoon but I hope a highly productive one. 

  

Be Kind: School Community 
  

As the weather improves, it is lovely to see the children playing and enjoying the summer time.  We have 

noticed that some children are coming to school early in the morning and we would like to take this 

opportunity to remind you that older children should not be on the school premises before 8.40am if they 

are coming to school on their own.   

  

We are so lucky to have the extensive equipment that we have in school and we want to ensure that it is 

there to be enjoyed by our school community.  For the safety of everyone on site, we do not allow bikes 

or scooters to be ridden on the school premises and are unable to allow the children to use playground 

equipment before school time.  Please do not allow your child to climb or play around the car park and 

working areas of school.  

  

We are looking forward to welcoming you into school next week and working together to celebrate our 

school community. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 
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